
Dear Jackie: 

THE ATTORNEY GENERAL 

WASHINGTON 

November 13, 1962 

Thanks very much for your letter of October 30 -­

I appreciated your comments very much. 

There is no question in my mind that the progress 
which was made in the last 22 months will be sus­
tained and accelerated in the next two years. It is 
good to know that we have the support of men like 
your self who are making such a positive contribution 
to the advancement of civil rights and human 
liberties. 

Sincerely, 

Rob�Kennedy 

Mr. Jackie Robinson 
Chock Full o I Nuts 
425 Lexington Avenue 

New York 17, New York 
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